
 

 
 
 

 
December 23, 2020 

 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Do Not Redocket - Electric Tariff Revisions – Notice Verification 
  Docket UE-200968 (Advice No. 2020-44)  

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound Energy 
(“PSE”) is providing this statement that it has provided the attached notice, with regard to the 
above-referenced docket, in accordance with WAC 480-100-194, Publication of Proposed Tariff 
Changes to Increase Charges or Restrict Access to Services.   
 
On December 1, 2020, PSE filed with the Commission a revision to its electric Schedule 139 
Voluntary Long Term Renewable Energy Purchase Rider. Approximately 20 electric customers 
would see an increase in their bills effective January 1, 2021, due to the effects of the proposed 
changes in this filing.   
 
PSE posted the above-referenced filing in accordance with WAC 480-100-193(1), Posting of 
Tariffs for Public Inspection and Review; Web, Telephone, and Mail Access by posting on 
PSE’s web site coincident with the filing date.  In addition, individual notice of this filing was 
completed in accordance with WAC 480-100-194(1), Thirty-Day Notice to Individual 
Customers, in the form of a notice delivered to customers electronically.  A copy of the notice 
that was emailed to each customer on December 2, 2020, is attached.   
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Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
December 23, 2020  
Page 2 of 2 
 
 
Please contact Julie Waltari at Julie.waltari@pse.com for information about this notice 
publication or the posting.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment:  Customer Notice 
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